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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1792 creates establishes a classification for all felony criminal offenses provided for in the 

Oklahoma Statutes and sets forth maximum fines for each classification. After consultation with 

officials from the Administrative Office of the Courts, it is not anticipated that HB 1792 will 

have an impact on state budget or appropriations. 

 

FY’24 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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